Ventura County Greek Festival 2017
Saint Demetrios Greek Orthodox Church
5575 Santa Rosa Road
Camarillo, California 93012
Phone: (805) 482-1273
http://vcgreekfestival.org

Dear Prospective Vendor:

We’re approaching Festival time once more! Again this year, we’ll be at the Camarillo Airport and we are offering our vendors an
asphalt paved area to set up booths. The festival dates and schedule for 2017 are:

Friday, June 23" 5-10 PM
Saturday, June 24" 11 AM — 10 PM
Sunday, June 25" 11 AM — 7 PM

We held our fees for this as the same as last year and are as follows:

$500.00 for a 10 foot by 10 foot booth space with access to electricity, 1-8” table and 2 chairs
$700.00 for a 10 foot by 20 foot booth space with access to electricity, 2-8” tables and 2 chairs

The due date for fees paid in full is May 31, 2017. There is a 25% cancellation fee if you cancel on or before June 1, 2017 and no
refund of fees if you cancel after that date. If you apply for and confirm your reservation by May 1, 2017, you can save $100 off
the fees. Due to a (very!) few vendors taking advantage in previous years (i.e. reserving space and promising to pay upon admission,
then not showing up), we regret that we are forced to be firm on these prices and time-frames. Again, there can be no exceptions this
year.

We’ve also listened to the feedback we solicited from you and our guests and have made adjustments to our exterior floor plan, foot
traffic, parking, and facilities, so we expect to have an even better and more successful event this year.

Following this letter is a Vendor Agreement and Billing Application which must be completed and mailed/emailed back to us in order
for you to be considered for the festival. This year we also provide the capability of paying via a secure web site.

You must identify the type of products or services to be sold by listing them on the “Vendor Agreement” form. Adding photographs or
brochures is desirable. Sale of products and items not identified in the agreement cannot be allowed. Examples of disallowed products
and services are included in the Vendor Agreement.

If you have any questions regarding the 2017 Ventura County Greek Festival, please contact me via email at:
Louis.Leopold@gmail.com.

All Vendor Agreements must be accompanied with the fees or copy of the receipt from the web site; otherwise they will not be
accepted.

We look forward to your participation this year.

Sincerely,

Pk Zp

Louis S. Leopold
Vendor Relations and Rides & Games Chair
2017 Ventura County Greek Festival
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